A QUIET STREET IS A HAPPY STREET

WHO LET THE
WOOFS OUT?

Dear Neighbour

You may not be aware that your dog is currently causing a noise
nuisance in the neighbourhood by barking excessively.

Council suggests that | contact you as a first step to express my
concern and allow you the opportunity to address the matter.

| understand that a barking dog can also be a nuisance to the
owner and can sometimes be a challenge to address.

Did you know that Council has information available to manage
excessive barking, as well as Barking Collars available for loan?

To find out more information on barking

dogs, loaning a barking collar, scan the QR E E
Code, go to www.balonne.qld.gov.au/animals .

or you can call Council for help on 4620 8888. ] =

Kind Regards
- OfF
Your Neighbour




